
West Malvern Annual Parish Meeting

At 7.45pm on Monday 8th May 2017 in West Malvern Village Hall

AGENDA

1. Introduction by the Chairman

2. Apologies for Absence

3. Approval of the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 9th 
May 2016

4. Duncan Bridges (CEO) and John Raine (Trustee and Chair of the 
Governance Committee) of Malvern Hills Conservators (recently 
rebranded as Malvern Hills Trust) will brief residents on the 
changes that have been taking place at the organisation that 
manages the Hills and Commons and that are the subject of a 
current review of powers and governance arrangements to equip 
it for the future including in a post-Brexit world.

5. County & District Councillors’ Reports

6. Parish Council Reports
i. Chairman’s Report
ii. Tree Wardens’ Report
iii. Clerk’s Financial Report

7. Questions and comments from the floor regarding other parish 
matters 

Bill Shearer
Chairman West Malvern Parish Council
27th April 2017
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